Affordable Housing Advisory Committee
‘Meeting Minutes
October 5, 2010

Present were committee members: Jim Kelley and Tom Hyland. Absent: Tiffney Emery, Ed
Planeta, Also present: Christine Devine, LISC; Beth-Ann Stewart, Human Services

Meeting called to order at 4:15PM by Chairman Hyland.

Vice Chairman Kelley presented copies of the second printing of the Affordable Housing Plan
to be distributed to interested individuals. Funding for publication was provided through the
First Selectman’s Office.

Discussion included exploration of Board of Education land that might be available, as a
potential site for affordable senior housing per Vice Chairman Kelley’s additional
conversation with Gail MacDonald, Chairwoman of the Board of Education. Vice Chairman
Kelley will pursue initial discussions regarding the feasibility of the site with Chairwoman
MacDonald, Selectman Haberek and the Planning Department.

Residents interested in joining the Committee will be invited to the November meeting.
Meeting adjourned at 4:54PM.

Respectfully submitted,

oy

Jim Kelley
Vice chair
(Acting Secretary)



